










 



 

Catholic school students are now back in the 
classroom – on the road toward graduation and 
becoming the future leaders of tomorrow! The 
Catholic Education Foundation of Los Angeles 
has received a $50 million gift to provide finan-
cial support to new elementary and high school 
students enrolling in an Archdiocesan school in 
Los Angeles, Ventura and Santa Barbara coun-
ties. Families interested in Archdiocese of Los 

Angeles Catholic schools are encouraged to vis-
it lacatholicschools.org or call (213) 637-7070 

for more information and access to financial as-
sistance. Schools are enrolling now for fall. 

Catholic education is affordable and tuition as-
sistance is available!  


